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October 19, 2017 

Mr. Jordan Hart 
Chris Hart & Partners, Inc. 
115 N. Market Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Via email: JHart@chpmaui.com  

Dear Mr. Hart: 

SUBJECT: AFFORDABLE HOUSING PROJECTS (CHAPTER 
201H, HAWAII REVISED STATUTES) (INDEPENDENT 
DEVELOPMENT OF 100 PERCENT AFFORDABLE 
HANA HOUSING PROJECT) (LU-2(2)) 

At its meeting of October 18, 2017, the Land Use Committee requested, 
upon the Deputy Director of Public Works' recommendation, a diagram 
identifying what a typical roadway cross-section would look like, showing the 
shoulder area and pavement width. 

May I please request you work with the Department of Public Works and 
respond with the following: 

1. Please provide to the Committee a roadway cross-section that is 
acceptable to the Department. 

2. Please advise the Committee of the outcome of your further 
discussions with the Department on proposed exemption F.14, 
relating to Section 18.20.260, Maui County Code, and proposed 
exemption F.16, relating to Section 18.40.010, Maui County Code. 
Your response should indicate whether the Department is agreeable 
to the proposed exemptions or whether the Department 
recommends they be removed. 
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I would appreciate your transmitting your response by noon on October 
25, 2017. To ensure efficient processing, please include the relevant Committee 
item number in the subject line of your response. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me or the Committee staff 
(Carla Nakata at ext. 7659, or Clarita Balala at ext. 7668). 

Sincerely, 

ROBERT CARROLL, Chair 
Land Use committee 

lu:ltr:002(2)a02:cmn 

cc: Brett Davis, Chris Hart & Partners, Inc. (via email: BDavis@chpmaui.com)  
Rowena Dagdag-Andaya, Deputy Director of Public Works (via email: 	Rowena.Dagdag- 
Andaya@co.maui.hi.us) 
Carol Reimann, Director of Housing and Human Concerns (via email: Carol.Reimann@co.maui.hi.us)  
Jeffrey Ueoka, Deputy Corporation Counsel (via email: Jeffrey.Ueoka@co.maui.hi.us)  
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